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NEWS
SEPTEMBER 2023

COUNCIL MEETINGS
The September Council Meetings will be held on the 

second and third Tuesday of the month at 6pm at 

Cottesloe Civic Centre, 109 Broome Street. 

Agendas are available at the Civic Centre or on our 

website. The Agenda Forum is on Tuesday, 12 

September and the Council Meeting is on Tuesday, 

19 September. Further information is available at 

www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au/council-agenda- 

minutes.aspx

GET READY FOR SUMMER SWIMMING

Cottesloe’s protected swimming enclosure will be reinstalled in early October 

(dependent on the weather) for another season of relaxed swimming. This is the fifth 

season that the barrier will be available at Cottesloe Main Beach and the Town is 

pleased to offer a safe swimming space for everyone to enjoy. The barrier will be in 

place until the end of April 2024. Happy swimming! 

EAST COTTESLOE PLAYGROUND 
OPENING SOON!
Save the date for an official opening event on Saturday, 7 October.

The new playground in East Cottesloe on Railway Street is taking shape! 
With three unique play spaces and a range of relaxed seating areas the 
playground, designed and built by Nature Based Play, will have something 
for everyone. 

The Town is excited to offer this fabulous new play space to our 
community very soon. We invite you to join us at an opening event on the 
morning of Saturday, 7 October. Stay tuned for more details!  

CITIZEN OF THE YEAR 
AWARDS
Nominations for the 2024 Community Citizen of 
the Year Awards are now open. Each year the Town 
acknowledges individuals and local organisations 
that have made an outstanding contribution during 
the year or contribute to the local community year 
after year.

The Town of Cottesloe is calling for nominations 
for Community Citizen of the Year, Young 
Community Citizen of the Year – Youth (at least 
16 years of age), Senior Citizen of the Year (over 
65 years of age) and Active Citizenship – Group or 
Event. 

This is your opportunity to help us acknowledge 
the contribution and celebrate the engagement of 
our community. We encourage you to nominate 
someone who makes our community a better place! 
We would especially like to hear about people 
making an outstanding contribution from our 
youth community. The awardee of this category 
will receive $2,000 from the Town for a personal or 
professional development program.

Find out more and make a nomination at www.
citizenshipawards.com.au. Nominations close 31 
October 2023.

TIME FOR A SPRING CLEAN
Spring is a great time for a clean up! For anything that can’t be donated or 
given away a Verge Valet service can be booked at a time that suits you. 

Verge Valet has been a great success with many local Councils now offering 
it to their community. Up to two bulk waste collections and one green waste 
collection is available to households each year. If additional green waste 
collections are preferred, one or both of the bulk waste collections can be 
changed to green. 

Verge Valet is for rubbish – before booking the service please check the 
options available to gift, sell, donate, fix or swap items in the first instance. 
Find out more about how to donate used items and how to book a Verge 
Valet collection at vegevalet.com.au or contact the Town on 9285 5000 for 
assistance. 


